LN EUROPEAN COMMISSION
: i; Cabinet of Jén Figel’ :
o % & Head of Cabinet
Brussels, 18 July 2008
BB/mp D(2008)769
Dear Mr 'Giarmenitis, \

Thank you very much for your letter of 10 July 2008 addressed to Commissioner Figel'
informing us about your aim to establish an international "Day of Beauty".

I welcome the initiative to promote the value of beauty by stressing the importance of
spiritual health and mental balance for the individual as well as at offering a vision and
inspiration for further development and creativity.

I wish your future actions every success and remain

yours sincerely,

Miroslav ADAMIS

Mr Theodoros Giermenitis
Chairman of the Board of Directors
PSVAK
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